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PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH on the experience of self-care in female 

social workers in Saskatchewan 

  

We are looking for volunteers to take part in a study of  
Self-care in female social workers in Saskatchewan. 

As a participant in this study, you would be asked to participate in an interview 
discussing your experiences. 

The inclusion criteria is: female, social worker, in Saskatchewan with at least 
10 years of experience 

Your participation would involve 1-2 sessions,  
each of which is approximately 60-90 minutes. 

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,  
please contact: 
Ivy Armstrong 

Faculty of Social Work 
at 

306-280-2263 or  
Email: armstroi@uregina.ca 

Academic Supervisor: 
Dr. Kara Fletcher 

Faculty of Social Work 
at 

306- 664-7380 or 
Email: kara.fletcher@uregina.ca 

 

This study has been reviewed and received approval  

through the Research Ethics Board, University of Regina. 
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